
We want to hear from you! 
Volusia County has been allocated $133,515,000 in Community Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery 
(CDBG-DR) funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). This funding will support the 
community's recovery from Hurricane Milton by focusing on disaster relief, long-term recovery, and the restoration of 
infrastructure and housing. Join us to learn more about CDBG-DR and share your input on how these funds can best 
support Volusia County’s unmet needs. 

All community members are invited! 
We encourage participation from individuals, families, and organizations ected by Hurricane Milton. Your input is 
essential in guiding the creation of the Action Plan. 

What is CDBG-DR? 
The CDBG-DR program provides funding to support 
disaster recovery and long-term rebuilding e �orts. 
Congress appropriates funding to HUD to address 
disaster recovery needs that are not met by other 
sources of Federal disaster assistance. 

Why attend? 
• Share your thoughts and feedback on remaining 
unmet needs. 

• Help shape the recovery e �orts to meet the needs 
of our community. 

1/27/2025 - Deltona Regional Library 
2150 Eustace Ave. 

1/29/2025 - Daytona Beach Regional Library 
105 Jackie Robinson Parkway 

*2/6/2025 - Volusia County Council Chambers, 123 W. Indiana Ave, Deland 
*This is a public hearing during which public comments will be accepted.�

Open House Meeting Dates and Locations from 5 - 6:30 p.m. 
1/23/2025 - New Smyrna Beach Regional Library 

1001 S. Dixie Freeway. 

1/24/2025 - Pictona at Holly Hill 
1060 Ridgewood Ave. 

Can’t attend in person?
Fill out our online survey here: 

transform386.org 386-943-7029 transform386@volusia.org




